

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B

September 22, 2009

Mr. Marc Loud, Chairman Board of Zoning Adjustment for the District of Columbia 441 4th St. N.W. Suite 210S Washington, D.C. 20001

Re: Presentation by Dupont Hotel, 1500 New Hampshire Avenue NW, for the proposed rooftop renovations

Dear Mr. Loud:

At its regular meeting on September 9, 2009, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission ("ANC 2B" or "Commission") considered the above-referenced matter. With nine of the nine Commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission approved the following motion by a unanimous vote (9-0):

ANC 2B supports the proposal for rooftop renovations.

For your information, the Dupont Circle Conservancy also voted to support the proposed design, saying it was a great improvement.

The ANC's representative in this matter is Commissioner Phil Carney, who may be reached at phil.carney@dupontcirlceanc.net, or by telephone at 202-462-2776 for further information.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely,

Mike Silverstein

Chairman